
Applying for school for September 2023.

• Who should Apply?

• You should apply for school for your child if they turn 4 between 1/09/2022 and 31/08/2023. 

• Should I still apply to mainstream school if I want my child to go to a special needs school?

• Yes. Not all applications to special schools are successful so they need to be allocated a school place.

• How do I apply?

• The best way to do it is online but if you need a paper copy please ask Liz or Sarah and they will get you a copy.

• To apply on line 

• Type in to google (or any other search engine) applying for school in Luton. Click on the luton.gov.uk school 
admissions- Luton Borough Council link.

• Then click on children under 5 year of age.

• Next click on Starting school September 2023.

• Finally scroll down and click on Educational Portal. Where you will find the forms to fill out. 

• Fill out the forms and send them. 

• The last date for school admission forms to be submitted is 15th January 2023


